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IMAGE USE CONSENT 

 
 
Kallara Calisthenics College wishes to record photographic and/or video images of your child for the purposes of:  

a) Coaching resources    
b) Promotional material    
c) Class videos for private class viewing  
d) Calisthenics results  
e) Website  
f) Club concert  
g) Club competitions  
h) Newsletters  
i) Concert programs  

 
 
The Club nor any of its servants, agents or volunteers will:  

a) not use the photographs/videos for any other purpose than that stated above;    
b) not use them in any manner that is in breach of the law or the Safe Sport Framework;    
c) not record any personal or identifying information about the persons in the photographs/videos together 

with such photographs or videos;    
d) retain possession of the originals in a secure location and not publish or distribute any part or all of them 

without your consent; and  
e) ensure that any such personal or identifying information collected will remain confidential at all times.  

 
This consent has been signed as a section of your annual Member Registration Form. If you have any concerns about 
the taking or use of the photographs/videos please contact: 
 

Name:  Jessica Fisher  
Contact Phone: 0401740345 
Email Address: kallaracalisthenics@hotmail.com 

 
 
 
 

 


